
INVITATION
2-DAY CONFERENCE ORGANIZED BY THE ‘NAYS’ PROJECT:
Utilization of Maritime Information for the Cross-Functional Operation� 
of the Supply Chain in the Cruise Industry
27-28 February 2020, Limassol - Cyprus

ΝΑΥΣ

Workshop title: � 
Digitization in the Maritime 

Sector: The creation of 
a supply chain � 

platform for the cruise industry

The University of Nicosia Research Foundation is pleased to invite you to a 2-Day Con-
ference titled ‘Digitization in the Maritime Sector: The creation of a supply chain plat-
form for the cruise industry’.  The Conference will take place on 27 & 28 February 
2020 at the Ajax Hotel in Limassol (Cyprus).  The Conference is organized within the 
framework of ΝΑΥΣ: Utilization of Maritime Information for the Cross-Functional Op-
eration of the Supply Chain in the Cruise Industry in which the University of Nicosia 
Research Foundation participates as a beneficiary.

The ‘NAYS’ Project is part of the Interreg V-A Greece-Cyprus cooperation programme 
2014-2020 and is co-funded by the European Union and other national resources of 
Greece and Cyprus.

The Conference will be conducted in Greek.  However, interpretation will be available 
from Greek to English throughout the event.

Please find attached the Agenda.

If you wish to participate at the Conference, please click here.

Your attendance will be greatly appreciated.
The Research Team

Co-funded by the European Union (ERDF) and from other National Sources from Greece and Cyprus.

Project website: naus-project.eu

https://na.eventscloud.com/525922
https://naus-project.eu/

